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The Riverview School District Board of Directors held a Board Work Study on 

September 13, 2016, at the Riverview Educational Service Center in Duvall, Washington. 

 

Present:  Carol Van Noy, Jodi Fletcher, Sabrina Parnell, Danny Edwards, Sandy Bechtel, 

and Dr. Anthony Smith 

 

Ms. Van Noy began the meeting at 5:30 PM. 

 

The Board discussed the following:   

 

 2016 WSSDA (Washington State School Directors Association) Boards of 

Distinction application 

 

There was no action taken. 

 

The meeting ended at 6:30 PM.   

 

 

 

 

APPROVED BY THE RIVERVIEW BOARD OF DIRECTORS AT THEIR 

REGULARLY HELD MEETING ON SEPTEMBER 27, 2016. 


